
OHR  urges  Federation
Authorities  to  consider
Proposed  Amendments  to  the
Civil Service Law in Regular
Procedure

The proposed amendments to the FBiH Civil Service Law, which
the  Federation  Parliament  is  to  consider  tomorrow,  could
undermine the integrity, reliability and political neutrality
of the civil service in the Federation, as already expressed
by  the  European  Commission.  Given  the  importance  of  this
issue, the amendments under consideration should not be rushed
through  the  parliament  under  urgent  procedure,  but  rather
sufficient time and space should be given to ensure that any
eventual  changes  increase  the  effectiveness  and
professionalism  of  the  civil  service.  

The longstanding position of the OHR is that the Civil Service
should be professional, efficient and politically neutral and
that the recruitment of senior civil servants needs to be
transparent  and  merit  based.  Efforts  to  achieve  this  are
welcome.

We strongly urge the delegates of the F BiH parliament to take
steps  to  have  these  amendments  considered  under  regular
procedure, thus enabling an open public debate and ensuring
that the reform improves the quality, transparency and cost-
effectiveness of the civil service, rather than weakening it.
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